
 

 

June 17, 2022 

Hello All; 

Our last shoot was on May 28th,  Top Gun was Jeff Carr.  Sorry for not having more data on that, I 
almost forgot to write this letter so I’m in a hurry to get it out. 

I’m happy to report that OVMLGC put up a new flag pole and flag at the range. A small jester to 
support Centerburg Conservation Club. 

The next club event is the Founder’s	Day	Weekend	Shoot	on	June	25	and	26th. On Saturday 
morning we will have a “Table Match”, at 25 yards. The combined string measurement of the shots 
will give you the score. (Depending on how we do on time, it will be a minimum of 6 shots, a Max. 
of 10) The Shortest string is the winner. Please bring your own sighter target, and target frame if 
you wish. Shaders are also allowed, open sights only. Prizes for the Table Shoot will be 
merchandise 1st-6th place.  

After a lunch break, we will have a moment of silence for our past members, and then for the 
afternoon we’ll have a Novelty Shoot with (merchandise prizes, 1st- 6th place). This may be a paper 
match, Chuck Statler had prepared something but he can’t make the shoot. He gave Sis a box of 
“stuff” and she’s not had time to sort it out. SO, we will shoot at something, and there will be 
prizes! 

On Sunday it will be our normal paper target match. Prizes will be Merchandise; every shooter 
takes home a prize. The top scoring (club member) will win a Powder Horn donated by Tim 
Cheeseman. The horn was made by Dave Nunes. 

The Conservation Club welcomes us to camp for the weekend, so try and take advantage of this 
offer.   Hope to see you all at the range! 

Mark Hazel 


